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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter dated December 7, 1980, concerning films and tapes pertaining to the assassination Of President John F. Kennedy. 

Enclosed is a copy of the letter in which the film taken by Robert Hughes was released to you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Thomas H. Bresson, Chief 
Freedom of Information- dn Privacy Acts Branch. 
Records Management Division 
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